
Ohio Job’s Daughters 
 

Lila - Grand Bethel Honored Queen 
Courtney - Ohio Miss Job’s Daughter 

 

Leah - Ohio Miss Congeniality  
Avery - Jr. Ohio Miss Job’s Daughter 

 
Distinguished Brethren & Sistets: 
 
On behalf of the young ladies of Ohio Job’s Daughters, we cordially invite you to 
our 100th Anniversary Celebration of Ohio Job’s Daughters on October 4, 2025. 
We will be opening all Bethels in Ohio that day to celebrate all our members.  
 
We will be opening at 2:00 PM at Lancaster Masonic Lodge. The attire is 
business. If you can attend, please contact Nick Bolyard (contact information is 
provided below) and our Fraternal Relations Chair, Ted Eiselben 
(teisleben@gmail.com), so we can add your name to the list.  
 
We look forward to celebrating our 100 years of Ohio Job’s Daughters with you 
and beginning a new chapter for our young women.  
 
Fraternally Submitted, 
 

Nicholas A. Bolyard 
Associate Grand Guardian 
 
District Education Officer 
Regent, R.S.S. 

Terry Barcus 
Vice Associate Grand Guardian 
Past Master 

associategrandguardian@ohiojdi.com 
614-314-5238 

viceassociategrandguardian@ohiojdi.com 
740-612-9415 

Trevor Sproul 
Grand Inner Guard 
 
Past Grand Patron 

John Young 
Grand Outer Guard 
Past Associate Grand Guardian 
Past Master 

grandinnerguard@ohiojdi.com 
330-904-3614 

grandouterguard@ohiojdi.com 
330-819-2387 
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Ohio Job’s Daughters 
 

Lila - Grand Bethel Honored Queen 
Courtney - Ohio Miss Job’s Daughter 

 

Leah - Ohio Miss Congeniality  
Avery - Jr. Ohio Miss Job’s Daughter 

Dear 14th Masonic District, 

 

My name is Courtney, and I am the Ohio Miss Job’s Daughter 2025-2026. I am writing on 

behalf of Ohio Job’s Daughters to invite you to our 100th anniversary celebration. I have been 

a part of this beautiful organization for nearly 8 years, and I am so excited to be a part of this. 

 

We will be opening up every Bethel in Ohio for our anniversary, so it will be a very big 

celebration. We want every Bethel to be able to say that they were open for the 100th 

anniversary of Ohio Job’s Daughters. 

 

On October 4th, we will be celebrating at the Lancaster Masonic Lodge at 2:00pm. We will 

also be having our Statewide Initiation on this day. We sincerely hope to see you there to 

support the girls of Ohio JDI. 

 

Your support means so much to our girls. We love to see people filling up our sidelines while 

we perform our ceremonies. 

 

Once again, we look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Courtney W. 

Ohio Miss Job’s Daughter 2025-2026 

Supreme Bethel Junior Custodian 2025-2026 

Past Honored Queen, Bethel #49 
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